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Wednesday 11 May 2022
Dear parents

RE: Ofsted Outcome

I’m delighted that we are finally able to share the outcome from our recent inspection.  Please find
attached to this parentmail the report that will be published on the Ofsted website within the next 8
days.  I am pleased to say that Grange Park Primary school continues to be a good school.

The inspection report itself is lovely to read with some wonderful comments about our school which
I’m very proud of.  My favourites include:

“Pupils are proud of, and enjoy talking about, their school.”

“Pupils behave really well. They try their best because learning is engaging and fun.”

“Pupils are mindful of the feelings of others and are quick to ensure that others feel happy and
included.”

“Children in early years settle quickly and are independent, confident learners. Children
enjoy exploring a range of exciting and engaging activities in the provision.”

In addition to the report, we received verbal feedback from the inspectors where even more lovely
things were said about our school including:

“Grange Park is an exciting, happy and supportive place.”

“There is high quality learning across the school from nursery upwards with highly effective practice.”

“The views from the parents was highly complimentary which included wonderful supportive

comments”

An Ofsted report doesn’t capture all the amazing things about our school and I know you would agree

that the children at Grange Park experience much more.   I’m so proud of the education we give all

the children here and how we are “creating foundations for bright futures”.   I would like to personally

thank the dedicated staff for their continued commitment and enthusiasm who always go the extra

mile to ensure our children succeed.   Thank you parents for your continued support for the school.

And of course thank you to all the children who are an absolute delight and a credit to the school.

With my very best wishes to you and your families.

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


